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enormous strain this puts on our volunteer brigades. Our closest staffed stations are Belmont, Geelong City 
and Ocean Grove... that's it. They are simply no match for the current and future growth of our community. 
As with Ballarat my home community needs a reformed Fire Service to respond and be there promptly in 
our time of need. 
 
Lastly, although being in the fire service a short time, it is no less important to me to see this matter 
resolved. I have seen firsthand the negative affect it has on both staff and volunteers alike and we would all 
benefit to see the matter brought to a close. 
 
I know that you will have a lot of material to cover in your deliberation so I appreciate you taking the time 
to read my submission and I thank you for your consideration. 
 
Kind regards 
Jonathan Parkinson 
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